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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain ................. Bob Morgan
Guest Intro &  Mic............Bob Morgan
Thought/Pledge........James Greathouse
Speaker Intro.................Bruce Johnson
Set-Up/Take-Down............Carl Manna
Ticket Sales......................Stacy Taylor

Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries............... Andy Halperin
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

TH
IS

P
R

O
G

R
A

M

Upcoming  Events

Latvian Entertainment Troupe

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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For the stragling few... remember... Rotary annual dues are... due.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

July 20  Donna Bedford
July 27  Aspira Forster and Family Services
Sept 14  Our annual meeting at John Muir Medi-

cal Center, with the topic “A New Kind of
PET”

Saturday, August 14, 2004  Annual District Con-
ference.  A new one-day format designed to be a
fun day for Rotarians, their spouses, and their chil-
dren.
Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed

Fundraiser.  Mark your calendars now.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click
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www.rotarywc.org



Oscar Wu Fills in For Vacationing Presi-

dent Gill—

Not Even Carson Had It  This  Good…

Today’s meeting is ably led by Oscar Wu,
filling in for President Gill who is on vaca-
tion after only one meeting at the helm!  I
used to think Johnny Carson had the best gig
in the world—with guest hosts filling in for
him more than half the year.  But even Car-
son had to work a few years before he got
that perk….  Oh well, the Irish among us (in
particular) hope that Gill has a great time in
the enchanted emerald land, and we look for-
ward to his return next week.

Welcome to our Guests ,  the Latvian En-

tertainment Troupe and Choir

This choir and its musicians are heralds of
peace and music.  They have visited Sweden,
Germany, Spain, France, Norway, Finland,
Belgium, Austria, and the U.S.A.  The group
varies widely in age and background.  Some
are teenagers, but some also began with the
group many years ago, married, raised a fam-
ily, and have come back to sing again.  There
are 2 teachers, 1 sponsor, 1 grandmother
and her granddaughter (who plays the kokle),
The director is Gunta  Malevica, and her hus-
band  Einars  Rosevics plays viola for the
group.  They spent the past weekend at the
International Choral Festival in Pocatello,
Idaho, and stayed with the Tacoma Girl’s

Choir in Seattle, Washington before that.

Placemat Ad Renewals

It is now time re-order the "Business Card"
placemats, and an opportunity to get your
business card included.  The cost for 6 months
advertising is $60.00 and approximately 70%
of the cost is applied to your Paul Harris Fel-
low Sustaining Membership.  Sixteen adver-
tisements are available and will be applied on
a first come first served basis.  Please send a
business card and your check at either the
next two meetings or by mail to Valerie
Ridgers, 851 Maison Way, El Sobrante
94803.

Hosts  Needed for  our Kohoku Exchange

Student, August 5-Sept 2

We need family volunteers to host the Kohoku
Rotary Club Exchange Student from August 5
to September 2.  Her name is Haruna Ki-
tazume and she's a 21-year old student at
Sagami Girl's University.  If you can host
Haruna or show her around during her stay,
please call Al Sevilla at 279-5000 during busi-
ness hours, or at 299-8833 after 6:00 p.m.
We need member participation and help for
the continued success of this program.

Rotary Membership and Foundation Sem-

inar, July 24th

This seminar will be on July 24 at the McBride
Senior Center in Vacaville and July 31 at the

ANNOUNCEMENTS McConnell Foundation in Redding. Continen-
tal breakfast will be available from 8:30-9:00,
and the seminar will conclude no later than
12:30.  It offers a wonderful opportunity to
learn more about ways to gain new members,
retain members who perhaps are not partici-
pating, and to learn more about how the Ro-
tary Foundation works and what it does for
us.  Membership and Foundation committee
chairs and members are encouraged to attend.

Penny Jar Results

The last penny jar weighed 14 lbs 6.8 ounces.
The Penny Jar will return next week.

District  Conference 2004-2005 to be Held

Saturday, August 14, 2004, from 9am to

5pm at the 50-Acre Ranch in Vacaville

The 2004-2005 District Conference changing
to a one-day format with activities for Rotari-
ans, spouses, and their children.  Events will
include softball, soccer, swimming, go cart
track, tennis, fishing, motivational speakers,
and information on Rotary programs from
around the district.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

2004-2005 Scheduled for  May 2005

With the District Conference moving to Au-
gust 2004, the Rotary Foundation fun day and
fundraiser will be held in May 2005.  Details
to follow.

Club Dues—July 1  Bi l l s  Are Now Due

Members who have elected the July1st billing
cycle have received their invoices.  Please
pay your dues immediately to avoid late
charges.  Dues remain at $175 per year and
payment is due by July 1st and becomes
delinquent if not received by July 27th.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and
support for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged ill-
ness.  Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.


